
Save the Date
June 19th & 20th 

An event will be held this 
weekend.  We will try to hold ‘The 
Tradition’.  If  we cannot play ‘The 
Tradition’ due to the Governors’ 
restrictions, we will hold the Fall 

Member-Member format on these 
days instead.  If  we switch to the 
Fall Member-Member format we 

will play the final day on June 21st.


